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I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to bring attention to the potential 
negative consequences associated with the proposed ONCOR transmission line 
routes E5, C5, C7 and C9. I strongly believe that considering alternative routes, 
specifically C3, C6, and E6, which are closer to the road, would be more 
beneficial in addressing the concerns at hand. 

The current proposed transmission line routes E5, C5, C7 and C9 could 
significantly impact our community, with potential long-term implications for our 
residents' well-being. I kindly request that you carefully evaluate and explore 
alternative routes, considering options closer to the road, such as C:3, C6, and 
E6. 

By opting for an alternative route that is in closer proximity to the road, we can 
mitigate many of the potential adverse effects associated with the current 
proposals. This approach not only addresses the concerns raised by our 
community but also safeguards the integrity of our surroundings and protects 
property values. Moreover, a route closer to the road strikes a favorable balance 
between transmission infrastructure requirements and our community's 
commitment to preserving our natural environment. 

In light of the above, I respectfully request that the Public Utility Commission of 
Texas reevaluates the proposed transmission line routes, giving serious 
consideration to options such as C3, C6, and E6. It is crucial to prioritize the 
interests and well-being of our community while ensuring the successful 
establishment of the necessary transmission infrastructure. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my appeal. I trust that the Public Utility 
Commission of Texas will thoroughly assess the potential impacts of the 
transmission line routes and make a decision that reflects the best interests of 
our community as a whole. 


